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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Myron Redford <myronamity@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:49 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: New Groundwater Regulation rules

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from myronamity@yahoo.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Dear Coordinator 
I-support the new proposed groundwater regulaƟons. I believe we are over using ground water in many areas  & need to 
stop expansion or even cut back. 
Thank you 
Myron Redford 
Redford/Wetle Farms 
Amity, Ore 
Sent from my iPhone 


